LEGAL NOTICE
HURLEYVILLE FIRE DISTRICT

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing to discuss the contents of the proposed 2023 Budget of the
Hurleyville Fire District will be held on Tuesday, October 18, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. at the Hurleyville Fire House
located at 166 Main Street, Hurleyville, NY.

By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Hurleyville Fire District.

September 6, 2022
Kathleen Sullivan
Secretary-Treasurer
Hurleyville Fire District
POB 248

Hurleyville, NY 12747



